
February Half Term 

                                     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t believe we have made it to the end of term 3 already! What a truly strange 
one it has been. We are now half way through the academic year. 

Thank you so much to you all for your support and encouragement this term. We 
really appreciate how you have kept in regular contact with us; sent in photos of 
your children busy at home; for the positive comments and suggestions we have 
received; for showing up with your children to the Class Zoom Meetings and 
encouraging them to participate; putting up with listening to us read a variety of 
stories and sing a medley of EYFS favourites (!) on the school FB page and for 
working with your children as tirelessly as you have on the home learning activities 
and ideas. THANK YOU ALL. 

Next week is half term and we must all try to have a rest (at least from the home 
learning demands) and recuperate before we begin again after half term. The first 
week back at school we will continue to learn about the Chinese New Year Festival 
and we will hopefully sing our song together on Zoom and share some stories and 
information about this festival too.  

We will post our Term 4 Week 1 home learning ideas on the School Website as 
usual…the theme will be ‘Food’ and you might even like to plan to do some 
baking with your child if you’re feeling brave enough. We would love to see the 
pictures of course! 

Please note that we will be having our first Term 4 Zoom Meeting (all being well!) 
on Monday 22nd February at 10am. The Meeting ID is 973 8977 0757 and the 
Passcode is 8u41PV                           
I will ask Mrs Bailey to send out a reminder via Comms on Monday morning too. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely week off and enjoy Pancake Day on Tuesday – I will 
try and post my favourite Pancake story next week if I can get it sorted – keep a 
look out for it on FaceBook!! 

Take care Fledglings and stay safe Everyone. 

Mrs Ervine, Mrs Lead and the EYFS Team x 


